
 

 

Christmas Events 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As you will have seen on our newsletter, we have a number of Christmas events coming up in the near 

future and we would like to give you some more details on what the events are and how to book should 

you wish to attend. 

 

Preschool and Reception Christmas craft morning 

Our craft morning will take place on Tuesday 5th December from 9.30am until 10.30am. Tickets will be 

limited to 1 adult per child. We would love you to join us and our children as we make decorations 

together to help us celebrate this very special time. You can book your space at the event via 

SchoolComms from Monday 27th November. 

 

Preschool and Reception Nativity 

We would love you to join us for our traditional Christmas Nativity, where our children from EYFS will 

be acting and singing. Tickets will be limited to 1 adult per performance due to restrictions on space. Our 

performances will be on Monday 18th December at 2pm and Tuesday 19th December at 10am. You can 

book your space at the event via SchoolComms from Monday 27th November. 

 

Year 1 Christmas Craft afternoon 

Year 1 children will be making Christmas crafts on Friday 15th December from 1.45pm until 3.15pm and 

they would love an adult to come along and help them. Tickets will be limited to 1 adult per child and 

can be booked via SchoolComms from Monday 27th November. 

 

Year 2 Nativity Performance 

Year 2 will be performing their Nativity production – A King is Born – on Monday 11th December at 

2pm, Tuesday 12th December at 9.30am and Wednesday 13th December at 6pm. Tickets will be limited 

to 2 adults per child per performance. You can book spaces at the events via SchoolComms from 

Monday 27th November. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Christmas Carol Performance 

On Wednesday 13th December at 9.30am, Year 3 and 4 will be celebrating Christmas in a really special 

way. Join us for a morning of a retelling of the Nativity through song. Tickets will be limited to 1 ticket 

per child due to restrictions on space. Tickets can be booked by following the link below: 

Year 3/4 Carol Performance 

https://forms.office.com/e/Rg77mhJgAW


 

 

Year 5 Quizzmas Quiz 

Get the season of Advent started with some fun (and prizes) by joining us on the afternoon of Tuesday 

5th December from 2.30pm until 3.20pm for our Quizzmas Quiz. As the name suggests, our quizmaster 

(Mr Wheelan) will be asking a range of Christmas trivia (for both adults and children) and is very much 

hoping you will be, ahem, present. Have you and your children got the team capable of winning the prize 

of Quizzmas Quiz champions 2023? We will be offering some absolutely cracking prizes with all the usual 

trimmings. Tickets are limited to 2 Santas (parents/guardians) per elf (child) and can be booked via 

SchoolComms from Monday 27th November.  

 

Year 6 Christmas Prayer Service 

We would like to invite parents and guardians of our Year 6 children to our Christmas Prayer 

Service, led by our Year 6 children. The prayer service, based on Christmas and Advent, will 

contain music and reflection at this special time of year and is on Friday 22nd December from 

2.30pm. Should you wish to attend, please book via SchoolComms from Monday 27th November.  

 

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you 

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Primary School 

 


